

Greenvale School Waters Road Catford SE6 1UF

Headteacher: Lynne Haines

Deputy Headteacher: Elizabeth Smith

Tel: 0208 465 0740

Email: admin@greenvaleschool.co.uk Website: greenvale.lewisham.sch.uk

4th November 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Greenvale School Christmas Family Disco

The annual Christmas disco will be held on Friday 6th December from 7.00pm – 9.00pm at Greenvale School.

There will be a DJ and a pay bar selling wine, beer and soft drinks. As usual there will be a raffle with the main prizes donated by Bouygues and Covue. If you would like to donate additional prizes all donations will be gratefully received.

Tickets are now on sale and cost £1 per ticket.

As the disco is being held out of school hours, all students will need to be accompanied by a parent, carer or an adult relative / adult friend and will need to be supervised throughout the evening.

If you would like to buy tickets please return the slip and money to the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Ann Sharp School Business Manager	
Student Name	
I would like to buy I am enclosing £ School)	tickets (please write number of tickets you want) (cash preferred or cheques should be made payable to Greenvale

At Greenvale School the welfare and safety of all our students is important to us. We will follow up all issues or concerns as per our safeguarding policy.













